
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Although this term has seen lots of change in terms of the number of new pupils 

and staff, I believe it has been a very positive one. As you will see in this 

newsletter everyone has been incredibly busy and we have seen some fantastic 

achievements from pupils across the whole school. I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank everyone for their hard work.  

I also realise that although Christmas is a wonderful time of the year for many, it 

does have its challenges, so I have included a couple of links below that may be 

of use. 

https://www.moneysavingexpert.com/deals/food-and-drink/  

https://www.moneywellness.com/blog/all-the-places-kids-eat-free-or-for-as-little-

as-ps1-this-christmas  

We continue to promote our 101-life skills program 

in school alongside weekly lessons we had a full 

day dedicated to activities. This term pupils took 

part in; Painting and decorating, driving theory test, 

Sewing, Outdoor survival, World geography session 

and assembling flat pack furniture amongst other 

things.  

1st Aid 

This also gives pupils no 

excuses at home as they can 

all make a bed, hoover AND 

iron! 

1st Aid is obviously a vital life 

skill and all pupils did 

exceptionally well to pass the 

course. I’m not sure Perry 

(left) was as happy with the 

effort pupils put in when 

helping prevent him choking! 
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Careers continues to be a 

focus of the school, and not 

only did we go to the Norfolk 

and Suffolk careers fairs, but 

the RAF came in for a talk. 

It was fantastic to see our pupils visit the 

local memorial. They should be as proud of 

themselves as we are of them. 

Things to look out for 

In the coming weeks and month our website 

will have more content on. This will include 

our new virtual tour so everyone can walk 

around the school from the comfort of your 

own home.  

Vocational online newsletter to show the 

creative side of the school in Mechanics, 

Construction and Catering.  

Also, the Wetheringsett Manor Singer, 

Christmas edition, will appear. This not only 

see’s staff attempt to sing some classic songs 

but also showcases the ability of our media 

department. The plan moving forward is for 

the pupils to take part and demonstrate that 

they are far better singers than the staff! 


